
MIRA MESA LITTLE LEAGUE'S BIG SISTER/LITTLE SISTER PROGRAM 
 

Mira Mesa Girls Softball Big Sister/ Little 
Sister Program is a mentoring program the 
League is sponsoring to promote MMGS’ 
mission in providing our players a safe and 

competitive environment to learn hard work, dedication and community involvement 
through softball.  The MMGS Big Sisters are players in either the 10U or 12U division 
that have volunteered to mentor a player from either the Tball or 8U division during the 
current Spring Season. The League’s Little Sisters will be supported and encourage by 
their Big Sister. 
 
Competing in USAA Softball is a wonderful opportunity for our local Mira Mesa players 
to not only learn life lessons such as dedication and team work, but it also provides a 
fun opportunity for play, competition, and also to form life long friendships with our 
fellow softball sisters.  By being part of the League’s Big Sister Little Sister Program, 
your player will be benefiting from a close relationship with another player outside of 
their division and growing not only as a player, but as a person well!  And because we 
know navigating girls softball in the early years can seem a little overwhelming, the Big 
Sisters and their families will be a great resource for their Little Sisters and their families 
while getting acquainted with the League, our Division, and getting prepared for playing 
softball.  
 
Finally, once per month, there will be an event specifically for our Big Sisters and Little 
Sisters to attend.  Our initial event will be the Mira Mesa Girls Softball First Annual 
Softball Sisters Movie in the Park Night in February.  Events are planned for March, 
April and May.  So don’t delay and contact MMGS’ Special Events Planner 
(mmgsspecialevents@gmail.com) or Parent Representative 
(mmgsparentrep@gmail.com) today to sign up! 
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